

Dear Parents/Guardians

We feel that it is imperative to give your children exciting experiences whilst they are at primary school. As our current topic is ‘Vikings – The Struggle over the Kingdom’, we have booked a trip to the ‘Yorvik Centre’, in York, in which the children will participate in a full day of activities including: a ride taking you back to the Viking era, a ‘Viking dig’ to discover how archaeologists work and a workshop on ‘Viking Battle Tactics’. 
We will be going on Monday 15th April from 10:00am – 2:00pm. As the centre is in York, we have booked coaches to leave from school at 8:00am and we are aiming to arrive back to school at 4:00pm. We are suggesting that the children be at school for no later than 7:45 so that we are ready to leave for 8:00am. 
The children will need to be dressed in school uniform so that they are easily identifiable in the city of York and will need to bring a packed lunch with them in a throw away plastic bag. It is a longer coach journey than usual, so we happy for the children to bring a book to read on the way to keep them occupied. Any children who suffer from travel sickness will need to ensure that they have taken any medication needed prior to being dropped off at school. 

The cost of this trip should be £20.20 however school are subsidising the cost so we are asking for £15.00 to cover the coach journey and the exciting workshops planned. 

Miss Churchman, Miss Dodd and Miss Hughes 


[bookmark: _GoBack]Y5/6 VIKING TRIP
My child will be attending the day trip to York
CHILDS NAME ____________________________   CLASS TEACHER ________________

I enclose £15 cash to cover the cost of the trip - Y/N
I wish to pay using the School Money system - Y/N   

